
Newsletter – August 2021 

NEWSLETTER 

Welcome to the club’s new newsletter where it is our intention to 

keep our members informed and we hope to publish on a quarterly 

basis. As always, we welcome member’s feedback as well as any 

suggestions / contributions that can be posted on our website or 

included in our newsletter. These can be submitted online via the 

‘Contact us’ section. 

NEW WEBSITE 

Welcome to Grantham Squash and Fitness Centre’s new website and 

social media platform incorporating the clubs new image and logo. 

https://granthamsquash.co.uk/ 

 

In the forthcoming weeks we will be promoting our new website as 

a platform to market our club‘s excellent facilities including Squash, 

Racketball, Gym, Fitness Classes, Snooker room as well as our 

superb bar, lounge area and function room - hopefully, targeting 

and attracting an influx of new members. 

 

We have enhanced / streamlined all on-line procedures to make it 

more user friendly, so I trust you’ll be able to seamlessly navigate 

your way round the system experiencing a huge improvement 

compared to the old one. 

We have also incorporated our Application Form for potential new 

customers to complete and submit online, as well as allowing 

existing members to renew and make payment on-line for annual 

subscriptions. Across the website you will find club news, diary of 

events - including scheduled forthcoming team squash matches, 

social events, upcoming internal & external functions as well as 

details of Fitness classes etc.,  

Also, once logged in (password protected) and at a click of a button 

you will be able to access court booking sheets (as well as crediting 

your account on-line for bookings), access Squash leagues and 

opponents details / full membership directory. 

 

Thank you to everyone who completed the recent Membership 

Survey and we will be reviewing and publishing the findings in 

the near future. 

UPCOMING DIARY DATES 

3rd September 2021 

Charity Presentation Night 

Presentation of cheques on 
behalf of the members to 

MacMillan Nurses & St Barnabas 
Hospice and a buffet will be 
supplied for members as a 
thank you to all who have 

supported us during lockdown 

so please come along. 

17th September 2021 

President v Chairman 

The annual favourite squash 
and racketball evening including 
both singles and doubles – all 

are welcome with details to 
follow. 

13th November 2021 

President’s Dinner 

Peter Sears is hosting a dinner 

for founder members of the 

club with further details to 

follow 

 

 

 

John Baldwin – Club Chairman 

https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/jlj8C4QX7SJoGQ5UOFfJQ?domain=granthamsquash.co.uk/

